SPRINGFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Broomspring Lane, Sheffield S10 2FA
Tel: 0114 272 3455 Fax: 0114 249 3291
E Mail - enquiries@springfield.sheffield.sch.uk

Linda Joseph –Headteacher Sally Holder –Deputy Headteacher



10th October 2017

School closed for Staff training- Friday 20th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

A reminder that Nursery will be closed for one day on **Friday 20th October 2017** for staff training.

School will open again on Monday 23rd October until Friday 27th October when school will be closed for the half term holiday.

School will reopen after the school holidays on Monday 6th November 2017.

Yours,

Mrs. D. Pycroft Assistant Headteacher/ EYFS/KS1 Leader.



